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May 6, 2008 
 
 
Diane E. Reinken 
12525 SW 112 Court 
Miami, Florida 33176 
 
Dear Diane: 
 
Congratulations!  You have been selected to receive the 2007 Safety 
Partner Award. 
 
This award is presented to you in recognition of your outstanding 
commitment to aviation safety and especially for the outlet you made 
available to our office for promoting the runway safety message. 
 
The quarterly newsletter that you initiated and edited—South Florida 
Express—regularly reached 10,000 pilots in South Florida and the 
Caribbean.  Through you efforts at reaching out to airport and air 
traffic managers for articles and material, as well as drawing upon 
the expertise of dedicated pilots, you produced a publication that 
provided readers valuable insight into the intricacies of operating 
safely in the dense aviation community that is South Florida. 
 
The Runway Safety Program Office is especially grateful in your 
persistent effort to keep the incursion prevention message in front of 
the reader.  The success of keeping the incursion statistics in your 
reading area at a relatively low plateau could only be attributed to 
the heightened awareness level of all customers and service providers.  
Your media outlet was specific in its target audience and it was 
obviously well read. 
 
Again, congratulations and thanks for a job well executed.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Anna B. Cohen 
Manager, Runway Safety Program, ASO-1R 

 

  
 


